
I attended the virtual meeting yesterday and viewed the video which reviewed a comparison of bank erosion from no wake zones vs 
other areas of the river.  The video and photos in the video could easily have been chosen to fit the selected narrative.  My family 
has lived on the south side of the river in the no wake zone west of I5 for the last 12 years.  My bank shows signs of erosion similar 
to the video depicted in the other areas of the river with significant erosion (despite being in a long time designated no wake zone).  
The rise and fall of the river level during the winters seem to have the highest impact on my bank erosion.

My boat is a 1998 Tige 22V which, I believe falls below the weight limit...however, I would be devastated if I spent my life savings to 
live in a community where watersports are enjoyed by all, and then have that taken away.

Please vote against this bill.


